Dear Ms. Figg,

On May 28, 2019, the Superior Court of California, County of Sutter, received from you the below
request for information regarding the official court seal. The court is in “consultation...with another
judicial branch entity...having substantial subject matter interest in the determination of the
request...” and will respond to the request by June 21, 2019, pursuant to the 14 day extension
provided under California Rule of Court Rule 10.500(e) (8)(C).

Sincerely,

Sutter Superior Court Administration

From: Figgjax@protonmail.com <Figgjax@protonmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 8:22 AM

To: Sutter Superior Court Administration <admin@suttercourts.com>
Subject: Fw: Request for Judicial Administrative Records Rule 10.500

Requested by: Jacquie Figg
Mailing Address: 75 W Nuevo Rd, Suite E-1086, Perris, California 92571
- Phone #: (951) 880-4159

Email Address: figgjax@protonmail.ch

- The purpose of this communication is to request an image of the official seal adopted by the
Superior Court of California, County of Sutter. In addition | would like the following information:

1 Specifications for the seal, including size, shape and exact wording,
2. Whether your official seal is 3 embosser or stamp
3 The date the current seal was adopted
4. Which statute(s) the court followed in its adoption
| am requesting this information for non-commercial research purposes.

Please notify me immediately of any charges for electronic copies of requested documents,
and any additional costs for certification of the same so | may tender payment.
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| NanK you Kinaly Tor your prompt assistance

Jacquie Figg

" Sent from ProtonMail, encrypted email based in Switzerland.



